
SPO ALERT: Award of: Armed / Unarmed Security Services

SPO ALERT

DATE:     July 13, 2018

TO:          State Agencies FROM:      State Procurement Office

RE:          Award of:  Armed / Unarmed Security Services   

The State Procurement Office has awarded the following Contracts for Armed / Unarmed 
Security Services:

ADSPO18­207128 Shetler Security Services
ADSPO18­207129 CBI Security Service
ADSPO18­207130 Surveillance Security Inc.
ADSPO18­207131 Universal Protection Service (Allied)
ADSPO18­207132 Lighthouse Protection Services (Guardian)
ADSPO18­207133 LionHeart Security Services
ADSPO18­207134 Superior Protection Services, Inc.
ADSPO18­207135 American Guard Services, Inc.
ADSPO18­207136 BLACKSTONE SECURITY SERVICES INC

Description of Services

These contracts replace the contracts below:

ADSPO13-054356
ADSPO13-054357
ADSPO13-054359
ADSPO14-054367
ADSPO17-160815



Transition Process
The current contracts expire on August 14th, 2018.   The new contracts are effective July 12th to 
account for the lead time required.  The lead time for a fully trained guard in a long term position 
is up to 30 days, so please prepare your task orders as soon as possible with begin dates of 30 
days into the future.  If you cannot plan for a 30 day lead time, you will need to work with the 
vendor to negotiate a date and a plan for when guards must meet the initial training 
requirements. 

US Securities is an incumbent vendor that did not receive an award.  If you have employees with 
US Securities, the other vendors are willing to onboard those employees if requested.  Please 
give the employees this information in case they are trying to stay at their current posts.  Those 
employees should make sure that they did not sign a non-compete agreement with US 
Securities. 


